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Dear Mr. _________: 
 
I hope that you are pleased with your vasectomy and that you have no regrets. 
 
In order to better advise men considering vasectomy as to how they will feel months after the 
procedure, I hope that you might be kind enough to answer the questions on the enclosed 
survey and return the sheet to us in the enclosed stamped envelope. 
 
You have the option to keep this form completely anonymous, and I would prefer that if it 
allows you to answer more honestly. But many patients express a desire to be a source of 
advice to other candidates who wish to talk to a few men about their vasectomy experiences 
before proceeding themselves. If you would like to be a source of vasectomy advice, whether 
pro or con, please print your preferred name and phone number and sign your permission for 
us to include your first name, phone number, and vasectomy location (nothing else) on a list of 
advisors sent by e-mail or postal mail to those who request references. 
 
If you have had any vasectomy-related problems, please don’t hesitate to let me know. There 
is never a charge to our vasectomy patients for appointments needed to address vasectomy-
related issues. 
 
Thank you and best regards, 
 
 
 
Doug Stein, M.D. 

 


